
 

 

 

Wooden Reindeer cannot remember its name! 

Can you help? What do you think this Reindeer could be called? 

Choose a name and the lucky winner gets to keep me. 
 

 

 

Please bring in a suggested donation of £2 and pick a name - it could be the lucky 
one!  In these crazy times please do just donate what you can as we would like all 

children at the school to be able to enjoy the fun!  All monies raised will go to      
The Friends of Denver School. 

Names will be available to choose every day during week commencing Monday 
30th November, so please bring your money in any day during that week. 

The reindeer name will be revealed on  

Friday 4th December 2020 

You can have me 
too and I am 

made of yummy 
chocolate! 


